ACADEMIC SECRETARIAT RESEARCH STUDENTS SECTION

המזכירות האקדמית מדור תלמידי מחקר

October 9, 2011

Mr. Patrick Casiano Santiago

Dear Mr. Casiano Santiago,

We are pleased to inform you about your acceptance as a research student towards the Ph.D. degree in the School of History, at The Faculty of Humanities under the supervision of Prof. Meir Litvak.

Your acceptance holds as from the first semester of the academic year 2011-2012 (30/10/2011).

A notice for paying your studies will be sent to you by the Registration Center.

We wish you success in your studies.

אוניברסיטת תל-אביב 69978 בית-תסבר להסטוריה Yours sincerely,

Eitan Hoffmann

Head

Research Students Section

Tol-Aviv University
Academic Secretariat
Research Students Section
Kiryat Ha-Universita, Ramat-Aviv
Tel-Aviv, 69978, ISRAEL